From: - ]

Sent: 22 July 2017 16:45
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 2017/4017/T

Dear sir / madam

I'm writing with regards to the proposed tree felling at 8 Twisden Road. The tree looks out directly into our
property at Denyer House, highgate road and if it is felled our privacy will be greatly compromised with
people of these properties now being able to look directly into our property.

Ts there no way the owners could just trim the tree rather than chop it down?

Best
Jordan Read

44 Denyer House
Highgate road
NW5 IBN




